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25th February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 

RE: Coronavirus 
 
As you may be aware from the news over the last 24 hours, there have been some confirmed cases 
of the Coronavirus in parts of Northern Italy. As our school ski trip has just returned from Italy, on the 
advice of NHS 111, we have taken the precaution of sending home, today, all the staff and students 
that went on that trip. 
 
Public Health England called us in the last hour and confirmed that there have been no cases of 
Coronavirus at our resort.  They reassured us that unless the students on the ski trip display flu-like 
symptoms, there is no need for any further self-isolation or for school to take any other special 
measures.  The students who were on the trip will be back in school tomorrow.  
 
Public Health England will be in touch with us if this changes and we will keep you updated if we 
receive any further information.  
 
We have also attached guidance from Public Health England 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Anne Kennedy    Katie Pearce 
Co-Headteachers 
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